
 

 

 

2022-2023 Autumn 1  
Marvellous 
Musicians  

 

Autumn 2  
World Cup  

Spring 1 
A Land Before Time 
(Dinosaurs)  

Spring 2  
Chocolate  

Summer 1  
Super Shopping  

Summer 2  
Under the Sea / Blue 
Planet   

KS2 
 

Album cover art 
Look at iconic album 
covers  
Focus on: abbey road 
                  Queen 2 
How can they use 
their own images to 
recreate the covers/ 
Create own album 
cover designs in these 
styles. 

Trophies, 3D 
sculptures 
 
World cup trophy 
sculptor  
Draw and design 
trophies. 
Create 3D 
interpretations 

Fossils 
Line, Pattern 
 
Explore fossils and 
how imprints can be 
left behind. Create 
own using shells and 
clay. Draw objects 
used focusing on lines 
and details. Create 
patterns  

Chocolate wrappers 
Life drawing 
 
Draw, paint, mixed 
media life drawing of 
the chocolate and 
wrappers explore 
composition and use 
of space. 

Money (currency) 
Look at different 
currency. 
Matisse collage look 
at Matisse’s collage 
how colour, shape is 
used.  
 
Create collages using 
colourful currency 
images. 

Olga Nikitina 
Under water artworks 
 
Explore artwork using 
mixed media and 
experimentation. 

KS3 Album cover art 
Look at iconic album 
covers 
Focus on artist Peter 
Blake’s covers: Sgt 
peppers lonely hearts 
club, Oasis stop the 
clocks. 
Use of photography 
and layered/ collaged 
images. Recreate/ 
create own using own 
images/ imagery 
based around 
theirinterests 

Architecture 
Drawing, painting, 
modelling 
 
Architecture of 
different football 
stadiums. Research, 
draw, paint, model in 
a variety of ways. 

Stop animation 
The Lost World 
Willis O'Brien 
 
Create paper models, 
clay, plasticine 
 
Work collectively to 
create simple stop 
animation (link to ICT) 

Chocolate wrappers 
 
Sean Brown artist 
uses wrappers to 
create pictures. 
 
Use as inspiration to 
create artwork using 
chocolate wrappers.  

Banksy 
Sale ends today 
(consumerism)  
 
What is his artwork 
about/ do you agree? 
 
Stencil artwork, 
painting, drawing. 

The great wave 
Katsushika Hokusai 
 
Lino style printing 
using drawing as 
basis. Recreate the 
great wave. Design 
and draw own design 
to create art work 
using printing.  
 

 


